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COPY
TLlopd's Register of Shipping,

71, Fenchurch Street, E.C.3.

17th October, 1946.

Dear Sirs,

I beg to acknowledge the receipt of your
letter of the 14th instant relative to the Tug
"SECURITY", Your remarks have been submitted to
the Committee,and in reply I am directed to inform
you that in uvlew of the fact that the Screwshaft
Survey became due in October 1945, the Committee
consider that definite arrangements must be made
for the requisite inspection to be carried out
by the end of next month,.

I take this opportunity to remind you that
the Boiler Survey will also become due at the end
of the present month.

Yours faithfully,

tlerk to the
Classification comﬁiﬁgﬁi?ﬁ.
ph Sl )

The Elliott Steam Tug Co. TEd.,

60, Fenchurch Street, §L{¥5E?W
LONDON, E.C.3. FOU
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